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Partnership Strategic Assessment 2011/12  

 

1.1. Members of the Safer Stockton Partnership will be aware that we usually produce our 

annual Partnership Strategic Assessment (PSA) for discussion at the December SSP 

meeting.  This is the preferred approach to ensure that we can discuss the proposed 

recommendations and agree future actions for the year ahead. 

 

1.2. This year we have been unable to provide the complete PSA for the December 

meeting.  This is due to the long term absence of the Partnership Analyst and the 

subsequent pressure this has placed on the Police analysts to co-ordinate the 

information and prepare the final document. 

 

1.3. Members will have received a number of completed extracts prior to this meeting for 

information and consideration. 

 

1.4. It is proposed that the full PSA will be circulated to all members of SSP via secure 

email prior to the meeting on the 5th February 2013.  At this meeting members will be 

asked to consider the document and agree the future recommendations for the 

forthcoming strategic period. 

 

1.5. The format for this year’s PSA will be the same as the previous year and will include 

a summary of the key findings to aid discussion on the final recommendations. 

 

1.6. Whilst a delay in the preparation of the PSA is not the preferred option it cannot be 

avoided this year.  Within the Community Safety team we are looking at possible 

contingencies to ensure that this does not occur in future years.  

 

 

Steven Hume  

Community Safety Manager  


